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If you have any further queries or messages please email your child’s class teacher. 
3K – Miss Keight – cjk57@coppice.worcs.sch.uk 
3P – Miss Pugh – la36@coppice.worcs.sch.uk 
3HK - Miss Kirby – hk116@coppice.worcs.sch.uk  

This half term we will be learning about… 
English – The Magic Paintbrush 
Maths – Place Value, Addition and Subtraction (column method) 
R4L (Reading for Life) – The Iron Man by Ted Hughes 
Science – Light 
History – The Stone Age 
Art - Patterns 

This week’s spellings are: 
 

walk     beginning    tall    altogether    knotting    small        
 
Your child will be tested next week on Friday 2nd October. Please use the Look, Say, Cover, Write, Check section in your 
child’s Homework Log to practise these spellings.  

Pencil Cases:  

Please remember, as one of our coronavirus precautions we asked that all children have a wipeable pencil case with basic, 

everyday stationary (e.g. pencil/rubber/sharpener/ coloured pencils) in school. If you are unable to provide a pencil case 

with the required stationary for your child please let us know as we can provide one. Pencil cases are to be kept in school 

at all times.   

Water Bottles: We have noticed that some children are bringing squash and juice to school in their water bottles. Water 

bottles are for water only. If your child needs to drink squash or juice in school, please provide your child’s teacher with a 

note explaining why.  

Homework:  

Today, all children in Year 3 should have brought home their new Homework Log, Inside their Homework Log you will find 

their new My Maths and Spelling Shed login information along with their Purple Mash, Times Table Rock Stars (TTRS) 

and Renaissance Reading login information. Weekly assignments will be set for both My Maths and Spelling Shed and these 

should be completed at home. Purple Mash and TTRS assignments will be set as and when the Year 3 teachers feel they’re 

appropriate and information regarding these will always be in our newsletters. Please continue to listen to your child read 

at home and log this in their Homework Logs. Ignore the Spellodrome and Mathletics sections in the Homework Logs as they 

were all photocopied before the online platform changed. Unfortunately, due to current restrictions the Class Teachers will 

not be signing the Homework Logs but will check them weekly. The children in Year 3 will also have a weekly spelling test 

each Friday which will consist of six spellings that we have covered at school. More information regarding both of our new 

online platforms can be found on the school website.  

My Maths -  https://login.mymaths.co.uk/login 
Spelling Shed - https://play.edshed.com/en-gb/ 
Drop Off/ Collection: 
Thank you for all being so punctual with drop off and collection times. Drop off continues to be at 8.30am at the 
infant gate and collection continues to be at 3.05pm from your child’s classroom.  
Hand-over Consent Forms: 
Thank you to those of you who have returned the hand-over consent forms. If you have still not done this please return 
them to your child’s class teacher ASAP. It is really important we have handover information for each child in our class.  

Have a lovely weekend, 
Miss Keight, Miss Pugh and Miss Kirby 
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